
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Chair, Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee 
 
April 5, 2024 
 
Dear Chair and Members of the Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee:  
On February 28th, 2024, the Natural and Mathematical Sciences Subcommittee of the Arts and 
Sciences Curriculum Committee reviewed a request to change the Computer and Information 
Science (CIS) minor as follows: change the name of the minor to Computer Science (CS), 
remove the requirement for CSE 2501 from the list of required courses for the minor, and alter 
the list of recommended courses for minors to take as electives. These changes reflect the 
lack of information science courses applying to the minor and enrollment constraints in many 
computer science courses. 
 
The NMS Subcommittee unanimously voted to approve the proposed changes to the CIS 
minor MS with one contingency. This contingency was satisfied in a revised submission and 
approved on March 25, 2024. This proposal is likewise now advanced to the ASCC with a 
motion to approve. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ian Hamilton 
Professor 
Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology 
Department of Mathematics 
Chair, ASCC Natural and Mathematical Sciences Subcommittee 
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